
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The 

Christian Missionary 

  Alliance Church 
 

 

  
 
 

September 13, 2020 
Our Mission – We exist to: 

 

● Worship God – Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 

 ● Love and show grace through the community of believers, 

 ● Evangelize and make disciples of Jesus Christ, 

 ● Hope for His certain return  
  
 

Our Vision – We will be a church: 

 ● That understands the Body of Christ. 

 ● That understands the Kingdom of God. 

 ● That is a friend of sinners. 

 ● Where healing is found. 
 

 

Senior Pastor – Rev. Rob Hill 

robhill@huntingdoncma.org 
 

1019 Moore Street 

Huntingdon, PA  16652 

Church Office: (814) 643-5310 

Email: office@huntingdoncma.org 

Website: www.huntingdoncma.org 

Confidential Prayer Email: prayer@huntingdoncma.org 

https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA  
 

  YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS! 

 



THE LORD’S DAY – September 13, 2020 

10:30 AM 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

                              
 

OPPORTUNITIES DURING THE WEEK 
        Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week - just ask for details! 

TODAY: Morning Worship Service – Rev Bob Wido 10:30 AM 

TUESDAY: Alliance Women’s Kick-Off! 6:30 PM 

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship  

studentsnworship@huntingdoncma.org 
6:30 PM   

 
Prayer Meeting  6:30 PM 

SUNDAY: Sunday School   9:30 AM 

 Morning Worship Service – Rev Rob Hill 10:30 AM 

   

For the morning worship service 
Go online/ live to…. 

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page 

Or  www.huntingdoncma.org  

& select “Live Stream” 

  

 

Please Wear a Mask…. 
In the interest of comfort, please wear a mask until the sermon begins & put it 

on after the sermon ends.  Again, we understand people have strong feelings on 

both sides of this issue.  Remember, this is not an essential issue, rather a love 

issue.  Let’s love each other well. 

Announcements 

Call To Worship                                                                                                             

*Praise and Worship Music the Lord with His Tithes and Our Offerings 

Offertory Prayer 

*Hymn 21                                       I Sing the Mighty Power of God     

Scripture Reading Haggai 2:3-9 

Pastoral Prayer  

Message                          “Consider Your Life” 
Rev Bob Wido   

*Closing Hymn 257 May the Mind of Christ, My Savior     

*Benediction  

At the close of each service, we offer you the opportunity to come to the altar rail.  For 
anointing, prayer, and/or counsel, come to the right side (organ side).  To spend time. 
alone with God, come to the left side (piano side).  Please respond as the Lord leads. 

*Please stand as you are able 
 
 
  

 

 

 Nursery Today: NONE & Seth McGrath 

 
Contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church Office 

if you would like to volunteer as a worker 
 

 

Next Sunday:                 NONE  

INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL 

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $    3,945.71]    
General Fund (received) $    2,979.58   
    

Building Fund $         20.00 Building Fund $   91,104.09 
    

Other Funds $       100.00      
    

Great Commission Fund $       660.00 Great Commission Fund $  37,068.96 
  Great Commission Year-End Offering $    1,360.00  
Other Missions $       540.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering $       270.00 
    

Total Giving $    4,299.58   

TODAY!! 
 BIG BROTHERS BIG SISTERS 

Our church will be sponsoring 

 a table at the 
In Step for Kids, 5k Run/Walk Sunday, 

September 13, 2020 at 2PM 
at the Alexandria Rails to Trails 

location.  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?  

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ?    
 
 

VISITORS  

Welcome. We are grateful you have decided to worship with us.  Would you take 

a moment after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself?  He will 
find a visitor information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for 

lunch. Good to have you here! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Copies of the AUGUST Governing Board minutes & Treasurer Reports 
are available in the foyer area near the church office. 

 
 

 

SEPTEMBER Food Bank Item: CANS OF BAKED BEANS 

Prayer Focus:  Marketplace Ministries 

 

 

“NEWS” 

SUNDAY SCHOOL, WORSHIP SERVICES,  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH & NURSERY  
 

In light of the governor’s relaxing of restrictions on dining (50% 

capacity) going into effect on Sep 21st, we will also open our Sunday 

School, worship services, and other ministries to 50% capacity.  We 

will also open Children’s Church and the Nursery.  To get staff 

ready, these changes take effect on Oct 4th.  
 

As before, we do ask for you to remain home and seek doctor’s advice 

if you are experiencing any COVID-related symptoms (fever or chills, 

cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or 

body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion 

or runny nose, nausea or vomiting and/or diarrhea).  
 

We thank you for your continued patience and prayers. 
 

This Sunday September 13th, at 10:30AM, Rev Bob Wido will 

be giving the message: “Consider Your Life”. 
  

 

 

PRAYER MEETING is 6:30 pm Wednesday Evening in the Fireside 

Room. Please contact the church office by phone or use the 

Confidential Prayer Email: prayer@huntingdoncma.org 

to let us know your prayer requests by noon each Wednesday. 
 
 

 

If you have questions, please contact an elder or Pastor Rob. 
 
 

Thank you for continuing to be a church that loves God and each other! 

 
 

 



 

 
 

Hello Seniors, 
The governing board has decided that the seniors at Huntingdon CMA 

should consider re-starting their activities programs. I know that this 

program has been inactive for 10-12 years. 
 

For those of you who are not acquainted with me: 

 I am Ruth Scalia, I have been attending the Huntingdon CMA 

since the fall of 2011 and have made this my home church through 

membership.  I attend the women’s Bible study on Sunday morning led 

by Sue Himel. Outside of the church prior to COVID you may have 

met me at the volunteer desk of Penn Highlands Huntingdon.  When 

you see me there is always a smile on my face (under my mask), a 

twinkle in my eyes and a spring in my step. I guess that is why I was 

asked by the board to get this group re-organized.  
 

If you would be interested in participating in this program please 

contact me at my email address: rscalia316@comcast.net or text my 

phone at 814-386-9530.  
 

In addition to participating I am looking for people to join me on a 

planning committee for this wonderful group of seniors. If you would 

like to do that please indicate that in your email or text. 
 

I know COVID-19 has and will continue to challenge our ability to plan 

activities but I am sure we can still find ways to participate. 

I look forward to hearing from everyone. 
 

In Christian love, 

Ruth 
 

                      

“Consider Your Life” 
Rev Bob Wido 
Haggai 2:3-9 

 

 



 
 

 

OM THE TREASURER – 9/13/20 
RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL 

[Weekly General Fund Budget (planned) $   3,945.71]    
General Fund (received) $    6,196.70   
    

Building Fund $       179.00 Building Fund $   91,104.09 
    

Other Funds $             .00      
    

Great Commission Fund $    1,393.00 Great Commission Fund $  37,068.96 
  Great Commission Year-End Offering $    1,360.00  
Other Missions $    1,921.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering $       270.00 
    

Total Giving $    9,689.70   
 

The General Fund Budget is what the budget committee planned on receiving in the 
General Fund to meet the projected costs for the 2019/2020 fiscal year. 

 

    August 2020 (Fiscal Year to Date) 
 General Fund Budget (planned) - -$183,572.00 General Fund (received)   - $202,891.51    
                                                                             General Fund (expenses) - $112,822.80 
 

There is a more detailed financial report for the month of August 
on the brochure display rack located by the entry near the church office. 
  Please direct any questions to Jay Stolkovich or Chris Yarnell. 

 

OFFERING ENVELOPE DESIGNATIONS 
General Fund – All income that is not designated otherwise goes to our general fund to 
pay for all the ongoing needs of our ministry – salaries, utilities, insurance, Sunday 
School, AWANA, AYF, district expense, upkeep, etc.  *General Fund 
 

Missions – All giving (whether or not you made a “Faith Promise”) marked “missions” or 
“Great Commission Fund” goes to the National Office to fund the worldwide sharing of 
the Gospel. *Great Commission Fund 
 

Building Fund – Special improvements.  * Building Fund 
 

Extension – These monies are for planting new churches in our Western PA district 
where a Bible preaching church is needed. *included in Other Missions  
 

Pastoral Support – Any funds received for this category will be moved to General Fund 
 

Benevolent Fund – This is used to minister to those who approach us for help with 
special needs in times of financial crises. *included in Other Missions  
 

CAMA – The CMA’s world wide famine relief.  CAMA stands for Compassion and Mercy 
Associates and has 30 relief and development workers serving in eight countries. 
*included in Other Missions  
 

Other Missions – This is used to help other ministries not mentioned above such as –
Crossroads, Food Bank, Gideons, Alliance Women, Tim Claybaugh, Grossoehme’s, 
Murphy’s, Hatcher’s, Eichelman’s & Envision..etc. To give please write the name on the 
giving envelop. 
 

*items listed in weekly report at top of page           
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We are excited to baptize some people as well as dedicate 
some children at our Sunday, September 27th service. 
 

If you would like to be baptized, please plan on attending a 
baptism class in the pastor’s office on Sept 20th, during 

Sunday School. 
 

 

Topics we will cover are 
 

What is baptism? 

 
Who should get baptized? 

 

Why get baptized? 
 

What does baptism do? 
 

What doesn’t baptism do? 

 
If you plan on attending the class, please sign up by sending 

Pastor Rob an email at robhill@huntingdoncma.org.    
 

 

If you’d like to have your child dedicated, please send the 
pastor an email as well. 
 

 
 



 

ALLIANCE WOMEN  

September 15 | 6:30 | HCMA 

 

 

 

THIS TUESDAY!! 

 
This Tuesday Alliance Women will relaunch!!  Join us here 

at HCMA church on the third Tuesday of every month at 

6:30pm for a time of prayer, Bible Study, Mission updates, 

and fellowship. We long for every woman to not only 

understand their role in advancing the Kingdom through 

missions but to actively participate in it.  
 

We have been set free so we can live free. And what better way 

to live out our freedom in Christ than through the unity of other 

believers supporting local and global missions. Together, we 

can make a difference for Christ and for our community.  

 

Come see us at our information table following the morning 

service to sign up and learn more. Books for our study will be 

available, along with Alliance Women ready to answer your 

questions.   

  

Call Janie Hill at 360-580-2389 for questions. 

 

 

 

 

So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord,  

continue to live your lives in him (Colossians 2:6) 

2020-2021 SUNDAY SCHOOL "NEWS 
 

Nursery – 2 year old:  

Room 133 – Bonita Dickson 
 

3 year old through kindergarten: 

Room 124 - Bethlyn Corbin   
 

1st and 2nd grade: 

Room 213 – Trish Norris  
 

3rd, 4th and 5th grade: 

Room 210 - Mike Corbin 
 

Junior & Senior High School: 

Room 204 - Christian Long  
 

Young Adult Class: 

Room 132 - Jerry Claybaugh 

Informal conversation time with coffee and donuts, time for prayer, 

scripture reading and encouragement in our walk with Christ. 
 

Women’s Bible Study: 

Room 134 – Sue Himel 

Ladies bible study group currently studying “10 Women of the Bible”.  
 

Shifter's Class: 

Room 207 – Jesse Honn 

This class is a discussion format - we sit in a circle, Scripture is the 

curriculum, the class wrestles openly with questions of, not only what the 

text means, but how it applies to us every day. All adults are welcomed. 
 

Berean Class: 

Fireside Room - Mike and Beth Long  

The curriculum covers Books of the Bible - studying Old Testament one 

quarter then moving to the New Testament in the next. This quarter the 

study is Romans. All adults are welcomed. 
 

Ambassador Class: 

Room 106 - Chuck Culbertson  

The Ambassadors has the same curriculum as the Berean class in a smaller 

group setting.  Group discussion is greatly encouraged.   It is generally 

attended by those over 65.    
 

Hebrews 10:25: "Let us not give up meeting together, 

as some are in the habit of doing, but let us encourage one another 

------and all the more as you see the Day approaching." 
 

 
 

 

 


